
 

  
  

  
  

  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  

 

 

Doug Patzkowski, President • Alma Orta, Vice President • Andy Shinn, Treasurer • Aura Rodriguez, Secretary 
David Navar, Elementary Director • Margie Sullivan, Elementary Director • Jessica Zwaal, Intermediate Director 

Lisa Quemada, High School Director • Elizabeth Kocharian, Adult Education Director 
Adriana Rodriguez, Support Staff Director • Kathy Schlotz, Executive Director 

1. The Council meeting will be held via WebEx. An invitation will be sent to you no later 

than Monday, May 17. If you do not receive an invitation, email 

MTA@MontebelloTeachers.org. Come join us for a game of Kahoot! The WebEx will 

be open at 3:45 p.m. Elizabeth Kocharian will lead game of Kahoot from 3:50 – 4 

p.m. The winner will be awarded a prize at 4 p.m. If you have experienced any 
technical difficulties in the past, please join in at 3:45 p.m. Call 323.722.5005 
for technical assistance. The MTA Office will attempt to solve all technical issues 

prior to 4 p.m. 

2. The Blanche Chester Teacher Advocate Award with be announced at Council. 

The 2020 Recipient Robin Ponce Edgington (BAE) will disclose the name of the 

2021 Blanche Chester Teacher Advocate Honoree. The winner was nominated by a 

colleague and selected by the past Blanche Chester Teacher Advocate recipients. 

3. Election Chairperson Terry SalasOrtiz (CCE) will report the Executive 
Committee/State Council & Alternate election results. 

4. President Doug Patzkowski will update the Council on safety protocols for opening 

schools.  

5. Bargaining Chairperson David Navar will update the Council on bargaining. He 

leads negotiations in the development of summer school/ESY MOU, and the 

opening of the 2021-2022 school year.  

6. Treasurer Andy Shinn (BGI) will present the first reading of the 2021-2022 Strategic 
Plan Budget. The proposed budget will be posted on MontebelloTeachers.org and 

adopted at the June 1 Council meeting.  

7. Remember to report  2021-2022 building reps to the MTA office. Schedule site 

elections soon and inform the MTA office of results. If your site needs assistance in 
running a building rep and faculty club chairperson election, email 

MTA@MontebelloTeachers.org for assistance.  

 

Council: May 18, 2021 at 4 p.m. via WebEx Council: May 18, 2021 · 4:00-5 p.m. via WebEx 
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